
IS YOUR KID  

A STRONG KID? 
YOUR KID COULD BE THE NEW FACE FOR THE KVYMCA STRONG KIDS 

ANNUAL CAMPAIGN!   

 

SUBMIT A PHOTO of your kid(s) to andrea@kvymca.org and tell us y 

your kid is a KVYMCA Strong Kid. Don’t forget to post your photo on facebook 

#KVYMCAStrongKid. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

* Submit during Strong Kids Month (Sept.)  You  do not need to be a Y member to participate. 


